
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 3, 1996 

 

 

Mr. John S. Benson 

P.O. Box 2 

Holicong, Pennsylvania 18928 

 

Dear Mr. Benson:  

 

Thank you very much for your letter stating your interest in summer employment with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  In order to be considered for the position, you will need to 

complete your application.  Please send a copy of an official or unofficial transcript and two letters 

of recommendation.  

 

Once we receive your completed application, we will consider you for the position. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


